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ALLIED AVIATION - EWR 
NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 

 

 

Your Negotiating Committee met with the Company on February 2 and 3, 2015.  In attendance for the 

Company were Edward Rose, Brian Xavier, Rory McCormick, Jorge Quintero and Kearon Gregory. Present 

for the Union were Mike Manzo, Robert Trapanese, Lord Rivera and Al Banks. 

 

There was some progress made at these meetings but we still have more work to do to reach a conclusion. 

We have not discussed wages or an overall financial package at this time.  

 

We are scheduled to meet again on the following dates, weather permitting, Monday through Wednesday, 

February 9 through 11, 2015. 

 

Your Negotiating Committee would like to thank you for your support and patience during this process.  

Please address any questions or concerns you may have to your Negotiating Committee members, as they are 

the only accurate source of information concerning our ongoing negotiations. 
 

Sincerely and fraternally, 
 

 
 

 
Mike Manzo  

GENERAL CHAIR 

 
 

Robert Trapanese    Lord Rivera         Al Banks 
Negotiating Committee Members 
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